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On Thursday 6 April we welcomed local musical group ‘Shanty Folk’ to Woodstock Residential Care Home to perform their

wonderful classic folk music for our residents.

Everyone joined in, singing along and clapping their hands in time to the music. We also hit the dance floor together!

The singers used different instruments, including banjos and percussion, to entertain us and they created such a fantastic

atmosphere. Thanks for such a great time!
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